
 

 

Elliott Ditch Community Involvement Update  
 

Date: May 8, 2023 
Subject: Elliott Ditch Community Involvement 

CEC Project No.: 315-052 
 
On behalf of Arconic Inc., Civil & Environmental Consultants, Inc. (CEC) is pleased to provide 
the below information concerning community involvement activities related to the Elliott Ditch 
Project. 
 

• Arconic will be providing a virtual presentation to the community discussing the fourth 
phase of the Elliott Ditch Cleanup Project.  To access the presentation, please follow the 
website link below on or after the provided date/time: 
 Website Link: http://elliottditchproject.cecinc.com/ (see the bottom right-hand 

corner of the website landing page) 
 Date: May 10, 2023 
 Time: 6:30pm (EST) 

• Following the release of the presentation on May 10th, it will remain available on the project 
website for the convenience of future viewing. 

• The public comment period for the proposed Interim Measures Work Plan (IMWP) 
outlining the scope of work, dated February 2023, will begin on May 10, 2023.  Public 
comments will be accepted through June 8, 2023.  Comments can be provided via 
telephone at (317) 613-4514, or via email at elliottditchquestions@gmail.com. 

• The IMWP can be found by visiting the project repository at 
http://elliottditchproject.cecinc.com/repository.aspx, or on IDEM’s virtual file cabinet 
(https://vfc.idem.in.gov/, Document No. 83433765). 

• Upcoming project milestones include: 
 Approval of the IMWP and required regulatory permits in 2nd/3rd Quarter 2023 
 Project activities are anticipated to begin in early to late 3rd Quarter 2023   
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